Introductory Letter for TSA Members


I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to you as a member of the Survey Association, a group of professionals passionate about the field of surveying.
Recently, we have reached out to the Scout Association with the intention of collaborating on an initiative close to our hearts: "Ensuring that every young person knows about surveying as a career." This initiative has already been successfully implemented in other local scout groups, where it received a highly positive response. 
We would greatly appreciate the opportunity to visit your scout group one evening to conduct an engaging session with the scouts. During this session, our surveyors will explain what it means to be a surveyor, showcase various tools and equipment used in the profession, and lead interactive activities that will grab the interest of the scouts.
We believe that scouting and surveying share numerous similarities! The fundamental scouting skills that your scouts are learning, such as teamwork, problem-solving, and a love for the outdoors, are highly transferable to a career in surveying.

If you are interested in arranging a session or have any questions, please feel free to contact us at [Your Email Address] or [Your Phone Number], and we can work a date around your programme. 
